
Drop-in Center News

I'm truly hoping that all of you have had an enjoyable and refreshing summer. As
this season ends and we transition to autumn, I have been speaking with others
to develop new activities to implement at the Center. Please contact me of you
have any ideas to share. I am always receptive to new opportunities and
experiences. 
We will now be having a "Movie group" every other Friday. The first of these will be
September 2nd. We will be watching "Jurassic World Dominion".
Refreshments will be provided. Please let me know the titles of any movies you
would like to see. 
On September 9th, we will be having an end of summer BBQ at the Center. 
 Please plan to attend.  Thank you,  Jodi T. for keeping our Center clean and
sanitized. 
  

 



Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a
Facebook page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org)

We continue to meet Tuesdays for "coffee talk". Craft group is every other
Monday. We have a variety of crafts available and are always interested in

new ideas for projects. Bingo is held on the alternate Mondays, with prizes!
For Thursday video/discussion group, we are currently viewing "This Emotional

Life" a PBS documentary series.  A lunch is provided every other Friday for
conversation and community connection. Alternative Fridays will be "Movie

Group." We will be watching "Jurassic World: Dominion" on September 2nd. I
am developing a schedule of newer release movies to view. Please contact me
with any suggestions. Please keep checking the Facebook page, website and

newsletter for new groups and activities as they are added.

Important Events and
Meetings



Pope/Grant County LAC will be

meeting at 11:00 a.m. on
Tuesday, September 13th at

the Hoffman Community
Center. There will be a zoom
option for attendance. Zoom

link will be available at the
Drop In Center.

Drop-In Center
Hours:



10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


